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Do you have guns you no longer want in your home? The San Luis Obispo Police Department is hosting a gun buyback event Saturday, October 1, 2022, at the San Luis Obispo Corporation Yard parking lot, 25 Prado Road. Turning in guns you no longer want or need helps reduce the risk of gun violence, accidental discharges, domestic violence, gun theft, and suicide in our community.
Grocery store gift cards will be provided for each gun turned into SLOPD at this event. 
When: Saturday, October 1, 2022
Time:  9am-1pm
Where: San Luis Obispo Corporation Yard, 25 Prado Rd, San Luis Obispo
· Drive-up only. Firearms must be unloaded and in the trunk/cargo space.
· $50 for non-operational handguns, rifles, shotguns
· $100 for handguns, rifles, shotguns
· $200 for assault weapons
·  Limit 3 firearms per person. All guns collected will be destroyed.
· No ammunition will be accepted.
INSTRUCTIONS
Remain in your vehicle unless otherwise instructed. Our instructions are for your personal safety, the safety of our staff and the safety of other event participants. 
Do not handle any firearm(s) yourself. An officer will take control of your firearm(s) and safely remove the firearm(s) from your vehicle.
Provide the following information when requested:
1. Number of firearm(s) are in your vehicle.
2. The location of the firearm(s) within your Vehicle.
3. Confirmation that the firearms are not loaded. This information is essential because our concern is the safety for this event. If you are turning in a firearm that you are unsure if it is loaded, be prepared to inform the officers of this information. 
Advise the officer if you have in your vehicle any other items which could be considered hazardous such as ammunition, gun powder, military ordnance items, fireworks, etc. If those items are present, the officer alone will handle and control these items for your safety.
At all times, follow all traffic directions and lane controls, and maintain safe distances from all other vehicles and pedestrians.
You will not be subjected to any questions by assisting police personnel. Personal information regarding the firearm’s origin, if voluntarily offered, will be kept confidential and will not be disclosed. 
Questions? Please contact Captain Fred Mickel at fmickel@slocity.org or 805-594-8048.
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